
From: Linda Norcross
To: CouncilHearing (CI-StPaul)
Subject: City Council Public Hearing on PH 21-1 (The Lamplighter, 160 Larpenteur Ave. W.)
Date: Monday, March 22, 2021 5:18:59 PM

Greetings!

I wish to add my concerned voice re: The Lamplighter, 160 LarpenteurAve. W.  We do not
consider this establishment as good neighbors.  
We will go out of our way to not walk past the Lamplighter so we don't have to see the trash
or the used prophylactics lying about.  This has nothing to do with any moral objection, but
frankly, the sole purpose of such an institution is the profit to be gained from the exploitation
of women.  There has been violence at the Lamplighter in the past, and if you renew their
license, there will be more of it in the future.

Respectfully,

Phil & Linda Norcross
1892 Wagener Pl
Roseville, MN 55113
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